
From: John Durst <john@scrla.org>
To: Danny VaratDannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov
CC: Douglas OFlahertydoug@scrla.org

Date: 5/1/2018 11:03:34 AM
Subject: ProStart Winners

Danny,
 
Hope and trust all is going well!
 
News flash – the culinary team from Anderson Career and Technology Center won third place in the National ProStart 
Competition held in Rhode Island.
 
Would it be possible for them to shake hands with the Lieutenant Governor and have a picture taken with him at 
some point on Wednesday, May 9?
 
Please know that we are extremely sensitive to the fact that things are pretty hectic now, but I know it would mean a 
great deal to this three-person team and their teacher (which, of course, won the SC competition earlier this year) if it 
is doable on your end.
 
Many thanks!
 
John
 
My cell # is 803-622-4966
 
John Durst | President & CEO | South Carolina Restaurant and Lodging Association 
 
PO Box 7577, Columbia, SC 29202 | Phone: (803) 765-9000 | john@scrla.org| www.scrla.org
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